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World Book Day is a major event in
all of our schools across The

Tapscott Learning Trust. 
Reading is essential to us all and

this year our schools did not
disapoint. Schools took part in many

ways from dressing up as
characters, learning about authors,
making sandwich boards to show
our favourite books and reading

books in first languages. 
Everyone took part and not only

had a great time but celebrated the
wonderful world of books  feeding

our imagination.
 A big thanks to everyone taking

part!

World Book Day 23

98%
 of parents would

recomend our
schools 

Spotlight on Inclusion 



This has been another fantastic term which, although shorter than others, has been jam

packed with different events at all of our schools and we hope that this newsletter gives
you a flavour of what we have been doing.

For everyone at the schools across our Trust, inclusion is incredibly important and we are
particularly successful in making sure that we support and develop inclusion for

everyone, whilst always striving to be centres of excellence in working with each of our
communities.  Our staff work tirelessly to ensure that everyone is included and this is
something to be incredibly proud of.  Key to this will always be working in partnership

with our communites, families, children and staff and this is what makes this organisation
really special.   I am so proud to be part of this and know that together we are having a

huge impact.
This is a special time of year with many of you observing and celebrating different religious
festivals and I  would like to wish you all every happiness over the next few weeks.  I hope

that you all have a  fantastic spring break and we look forward to seeing you upon our return
to school in April ,  for what will surely be a very busy and eventful summer term.

Best wishes,
Paul Harris 

CEO 

Our annual report is
out now ! 

This will give you a
small flavour of what
we do in our schools

and the trust.



Available Now!




Over this term each of our schools has shared a spotlight
of what inclusion is like at their setting.   Inclusion for

everyone is  a core belief of this organisation and we are
delighted to be able to share just a small snippet of the

work that  is being done within each of our schools.  
 These can be found on our website -   Tapscott Learning

Trust - Advice & Information (ttlt.academy)    
Each of these spotlights demonstrates each schools
dedication and commitment and how they meet the

needs of everyone within their own unique communities
and we are delighted to share these with you .

https://www.ttlt.academy/page/?title=Advice+%26amp%3B+Information&pid=368


 . 
Who are you?

My name is Radia Bensafi and I am a parent of four children who have all
attended Ranelagh primary school .  I live in the local area and have lots of love

for the school and all the staff there. 
What is good about Ranelagh?

When my son started school, I didn't know that my child had needs until the
school helped me get him assessed for Autism. I am so grateful to the school

for doing this as they supported me in finding resources for his needs. 
I also love the PTA .. I have been part of this  for nearly 8 years .. I am a link

member for events at the school so am very busy organising events with Mrs
Sheikh.  I also help out with school trips, parents evenings and sometimes

translate for other parents who speak arabic.  Last month I completed a family
course called Nutrition Kitchen . In this course, I was able to cook every week

with my family and also do exercise . It was brilliant and free too.. I also
brought my neighbours with me who couldn't speak English and wanted to

learn about healthy foods. 




















I n  s o m e  o f  o u r  f a n t a s t i c  s c h o o l s  w e  h a v e  s o m e
s p a c e s  i n  d i f f e r e n t  y e a r  g r o u p s .  W e  w a n t  a s  m a n y
c h i l d r e n  a n d  f a m i l i e s  t o  h a v e  t h e  e x p e r i e n c e  t h a t

y o u  h a v e .  I f  y o u  k n o w  o f  o t h e r  p a r e n t s   l o o k i n g  f o r
a  s c h o o l  o r  n e e d  t o  r e g i s t e r  y o u r  c h i l d  s t i l l ,   p l e a s e
l e t  t h e m  k n o w  a n d  g e t  t h e m  t o  c o n t a c t  o n e  o f  o u r

s c h o o l s  t o  f i n d  o u t  m o r e .

My Story - Radia Bensafi

R

 Radia Bensafi is a  committed and dedicated
mother of four who has been on the Ranelagh
journey for the last 10 years.  Radia’s journey

started with Ranelagh when her son joined EYFS

Things are not easy at the moment. To help its residents newham
has created informtion to help in many different areas. 

Follow this link to find out more -
https://www.newham.gov.uk/downloads/file/5807/help-is-here-

leaflet-v1

For futher
stories see here

We Have Spaces!



'Spirit in Motion' is our fully inclusive sports programme aimed to develop the
sports provision in our Trust Schools.  Working closely with our SENCo's in

each school, we offer a variety of opportunities to  develop the physical,
social and emotional wellbeing of all pupils. The offer includes weekly

swimming and water safety lessons for each school at Atherton and East Ham
Leisure Centres and two trips to Fairplay House.   In addition, and working in
partnership with Panathlon, we also held a 10-pin bowling competition at the
O2, a multi skills festival at Newham Leisure Centre and a swimming gala at
the Aquatics Centre.  To support this work,  Helen Harris and Paul Belcher

have delivered training and practical workshops to UEL students who in
return support children in our schools. For more information, please visit

https://www.ttlt.academy/page/?title=Spirit+in+Motion&pid=376

https://www.newham.gov.uk/downloads/file/5807/help-is-here-leaflet-v1
https://www.ttlt.academy/blog/?pid=133&nid=2

